
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

May 14, 2002 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council 
of the City of Milwaukee 

City Hall, Room 205 
 

 Re: Amendment to s. 5-50-3 of the Charter 
 
Dear Members: 

 

 At the request of the Deferred Compensation Board we are forwarding a technical 

amendment to s. 5-50-3 of the Milwaukee City Charter for introduction to the Common 

Council. 
 
       Very truly yours, 

 
 

       GRANT F. LANGLEY 
       City Attorney 
 

 
       THOMAS E. HAYES 

       Special Deputy City Attorney 
Enclosures 
c:   Mr. William Thompson 
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